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Sacramento, Jan. 9, 18968

John Muir, Esq.,
President Sierra Club, Academy of Sciences Building,

San wrancisco, Cal.
Dear Sir:
Please accept my thanks for the copy of resolutions of the
Sierra Club which you were kind enough to send me. Will look

into the matter as soon as I possibly Ban.

Yours sincerely,

- e - /
o - - ’ . < .-?
(/.//&“m —7
-

Original located at University of the Pacific Library

Holt-Atherton Special Collections
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